
          24/07/2025 

News update: CSCS scheduled system update.    

Lantra have been made aware of scheduled maintenance on the CSCS smart checker 
app and website. Please be advised that during this scheduled work card verification 
will not be possible. 

Please see below for details of when this maintenance is scheduled to begin: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards 

Lantra NHSS team 

 


